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Welcome back to the second half of the spring term.  Another relatively short one but with lots happening as always! 
 

Arts week 
Right at the end of last term, the children participated in Arts week with the theme: Around the World. The week 

incorporated fun and interesting opportunities to explore and create artworks including dance, music and visual arts, 
from a range of countries and cultures. The children spoke very highly of the week and their work certainly looked 

outstanding in the gallery display. Many thanks to those who were able to come along and support and appreciate the 
pupils’ hard work. For those that missed it, much of the work is still on display so you will be able to view it at the 

forthcoming parents’ evenings. 
 

 

Spring term 2 - Key dates and events 
 

Date Event 

Tuesdays - Spring Terms 1 & 2 Year 3 Swimming, Tuesdays 11.15-11.45am at GL1  (9/01/17 – 20/03/18) 

Monday 26th & Tuesday 27th 
February 

Parents’ evenings 
Texts/e-mails have been sent for booking appointments – if you have not 

received this, please contact the school office and we can assist you. 

Fri 23rd Feb – Weds 28th Feb Book fair 

Wednesday 28th February Y3 Wilderness trip 

Thursday 1st March World Book Day 
(Children can dress up as a book character) 

Tuesday 13th March Class photos – Pre-school, Reception 

Wednesday 14th March Class photos - Year 3 & Year 6 

Week beginning: Mon 19th March Year 6 Residential – Condover Hall 

Tuesday 27th March 8.45am Waterwells & Hunts Grove Reception Good News assembly with 
parents 

Wednesday 28th March 8.45am – Waterwells Years 1, 2 & Hunts Grove years 1, 2, 3 

Good News assembly with parents 
 

2pm –Waterwells Years 3 – 6 Good News assembly with parents 
 

All parents are welcome to attend these Good News assemblies to 
celebrate the children’s Spring term achievements.   

Please enter via the side hall doors on the day. 

 

Reception – Hearing and Vision Screening 
Reception pupils hearing and vision checks will be taking place in school on 
Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th March. Parents have the option to opt out 
of screening if preferred. Parents can opt out by contacting 0300 4218225. 
 
 

Book fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be at school from Friday 23rd February 

until Wednesday 28th February. The children will have an opportunity to 
browse the fair during the school day with their class teacher. The book 

fair will be open everyday after school during this week so the children can 
purchase books. It will be based in the school hall – please enter via the 

main office entrance. 
 
 

The last day of this term will be Wednesday 28th March. 


